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February 2016 

    

    

     

Dear Resident/Business Owner 

 

Roadworks in Featherston, State Highway 2 

February 9th 2016 

 

We want to let you know about resurfacing work planned for Tuesday February 9
th

 through 

Featherston along State Highway 2. 

 

As part of our responsibility to maintain 

and improve state highways across the 

country, the NZ Transport Agency will be 

resurfacing a section of highway through 

the main centre of Featherston. 

 

You can see the full scope of the project in 

the diagram at the end of this letter. 

 

How will this work affect me? 

While we always aim to do our work with 

as little disruption as possible, we know 

that roadworks can be a hassle.  

 

A detour will be in place to accommodate 

the resurfacing works.  If you are heading 

to Featherston train station, you will need 

to allow extra time for your journey to 

reach the station via the detour route. 

 

While the road is being resurfaced there 

will be no vehicle access or parking along 

the main street.  Parking will be available 

on side streets, and the footpath will be 

open for people to access the shops. 

 

A temporary speed limit will be in place 

during the work, and then around the 

clock for a couple of days while we sweep 

up the loose chip and lay new lane 

markings. For your safety, the safety of 

our road crews, and to prevent damage to 

your vehicle, please drive carefully and 

stick to the temporary speed limits that 

will be in place. 

 

Our aim is to start from the southern end 

of the road so that we minimise any 

disruption to businesses. 

 

Should bad weather strike work will be 

postponed until the next suitable day≥ 

 

A big thank you from the Transport 

Agency 

On behalf of the Transport Agency, thank 

you in advance for your patience and 

understanding while we do this important 

work in your community.  If you have any 

questions or would like to speak to 

someone about this project please contact 

Gareth Baxter 021 877 046 or 

gareth.baxter@nzta.govt.nz  

 

If you need to talk to someone while the 

resurfacing work is happening, please 

contact Paul Smart on 0274 476 824.   

 

let us know how we 

did. 

Once this work is finished, we’d really like 

your feedback on how you feel it went. You 

can fill in a survey online at: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/nzta-

feedback  or simply email us your 

comments on info@nzta.govt.nz 

 

mailto:roger.ashworth@nzta.govt.nz
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/nzta-feedback
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/nzta-feedback
file:///C:/Users/BECKETTKE/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/X3P5FNN2/info@nzta.govt.nz
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Diagram of Works 

 

 

Best regards 

 

 

Mark Owen 

 

Regional Performance Manager Wellington 

 

 


